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Happy New Year to all music lovers and friends of the arts!
We are excited for 2023 as we get the ball rolling with new events,
performances, and opportunities for our students.
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Memories of a December
recital

Congratulations to all the students
who participated in the Winter
recital at Cernuda Arte gallery. We
loved giving our young artists a
chance to play in such a
distinguished fine arts setting.
Please see the link if you'd like to
share images with your friends and

family.

See photo
album




Alberto joins
Jose Luis de la Paz live at
MDC Auditorium

Alberto is looking forward to this
upcoming performance of the album
"Introspective” by Spanish guitarist
Jose Luis de la Paz on Jan. 21st at
8pm. A number of prominent invited
musicians will also appear at this
event.
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Get ready for Student Day!

Please mark your calendar for April
15th, when we will be participating
in the Florida State Music Teachers
Association "Student Day" 2023.
Selected students will be working
with the instructor on the required
repertoire this semester.




Let us curate the right
music for your next event

Bring together the music and
musicians for your next occasion. We
specialize in musical events for arts
organizations and private concerts.

Alberto is pictured here with
violinist Anna Ventura at recent
event by Eleganza Strings of Miami,

FL. See you at the next great

happening!

Check out our
events page
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Thanks for being a part of our musical community in Miami. Don't forget to stay
in touch with us at albertopuerto.com .

Share on social
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